
September 27, 2024

Homecoming Parade
The Homecoming Parade starts at 5:30pm tonight.
Please see the map of the parade route. Some parade
floats pass out candy to students but PLEASE keep kids
on sidewalks and out of the road for safety.

MAPS
Marshall's annual FUNd Run fundraiser is underway.
The date of the event is Friday, October 4th. We invite
all families to come and enjoy the event with your
student(s). The schedule for the day is as follows:

10:00-10:25 DK/Kindergarten
10:30-10:55 2nd Grade
11:00-11:25 3rd Grade
11:30-11:55 1st Grade
12:00-12:25 4th Grade

Still need to register? Register here with code
630e06ce92700. We are looking for volunteers for the
FUNd Run. Sign up here to help. Please email
mapsbulldogs@gmail.com with any questions.

WatchDOGS
Beginning in October, WatchDOGS will have the opportunity to spend time with our
Lunch/Recess crew from 11:10am-1:35pm. Please use this WatchDOG Link to sign up.

Book Fair (Book Fair Flyer)
The Scholastic Book Fair will be coming back to Marshall on Monday, October 14 through
Friday, October 18. The book fair will take place during normal school hours
Monday-Thursday and until noon on Friday. Book Fair will also be open during Parent/Teacher
Conference hours on Tuesday, October 15 and Thursday, October 17.

https://www.getmovinfundhub.com/event-webpage/65f0a6152415d
https://www.getmovinfundhub.com/register?school_uuid=630e06ce92700
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050B4BA8AF23A7FE3-walkathon1
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E44AFA82EA5FFC43-51306847-marshall
https://acrobat.adobe.com/id/urn:aaid:sc:US:a196b5e5-8b14-487a-9b6c-b91ea4fc4c0b


Please view this link for complete information about the book fair. You will find information on
how to set up an E-Wallet account so you don’t have to send your student to school with cash.
There is also the option to shop online and have the books delivered to your home. This would
be a great opportunity to shop for and hide books that are going to be Christmas presents!

If you have any questions, please contact our Media Specialist, Mrs. Conley at
vconley@bcpsk12.net.

High School Career Speakers
Byron Center High School is looking for individuals from the community, who would be willing
to come in and talk about their careers with a group of our Senior English Students as they
look towards their next step after graduation. We set aside 25 minutes from 1:25-1:50 pm on
Tuesdays and Thursdays for career presentations. If you or anyone you know would be
interested, please contact Pam Gillespie at pgillespie@bcpsk12.net or 616-878-6635 for
more information.

Zumba!
Zumba Kids! A fun, fitness based after school club is now at Marshall Elementary!
Please view this flyer for more information: Zumba.

Session Timeline: Thursday, October 24 - December 21, 2024
No class the week of Thanksgiving
8 week session over 9 weeks

Class time: After school until 4:45pm
Location: Cafeteria
Grades: Kindergarten-4th grade

Apple Pie Fundraiser
The 2025 Senior All Night Committee is proud to announce the beginning of the Annual
Apple Pie Fundraiser. The proceeds go to help offset some costs for the 2025 Senior All
Nighter. This fundraiser is where the SAN Committee brings in the Company run by two
ladies, and hundreds of Fresh Homemade Apple Pies are made by volunteers to fill the
orders taken. Pies will be made on Saturday, October 19th, and orders need to be in by
Wednesday, October 9th. Don't delay getting your orders in! You can fill out and share
the google form: Pie Form. We are taking checks or cash, square payments for credit
cards, or Venmo payments. All of the payment info is included in the form.

Please share with your neighbors, family members, and friends. For additional
information, please see the attachment. You can also donate pies to the Buist
Community Food Center.

If you have any questions, you can email bcsan2025@gmail.com. We thank you in
advance for your support!

https://www.scholastic.com/bf/marshallelementaryschool5
mailto:vconley@bcpsk12.net
https://acrobat.adobe.com/id/urn:aaid:sc:us:bf885255-a53f-499b-a2ee-b394b8dda68a
https://forms.gle/AzJL9kr9RoVwymdq7
mailto:bcsan2025@gmail.com


Early Pick-Up
If you need to pick up your student early for an appointment, please pick up no later than
3:15pm. This will make it much easier for the office as students are transitioning from Specials
back to their classrooms after 3:15pm. It can be time consuming to track down the student so
close to the end of the day.

Community Band (vsfac.com/BCCB)
We're getting the band back together!
November Concert Series: Rehearsals: Thursdays, November 14 and 21

BCHS Band Room, 6:30-8:00 pm
Concert: Monday, November 25, VSFAC Stage, 7:00 pm

You must attend at least one November rehearsal in order to perform in the concert. Thank
you for understanding. Additional Rehearsals: (Not required for the November Concert)
Join us for our next rehearsal: Monday, October 21, Rehearsal, 6:30-8:00 pm, BC West Middle
School. Please RSVP here: BCCB Fall RSVP Hope to see you soon!

Marshall Calendar
Sept. 27 - Homecoming Parade/Game
Oct. 4 - Marshall Fun Run
Oct. 7 - 1st Grade Smokehouse
Oct. 7 - Board of Ed meeting 6:30pm
Oct. 14-18 - Library Book Fair
Oct. 15 - Parent/Teacher Conf., 5-8pm
Oct. 17 - Half Day

Dismissal 12:00pm
Oct. 17 - Parent/Teacher Conf.,

1-4pm, 5-8pm
Oct. 28 - Picture Retakes
Oct. 28 - Kindergarten field trip
Oct. 29 - 1st grade field trip
Oct. 31 - Halloween classroom parties
Nov. 4 - Board of Ed meeting 6:30pm
Nov. 15 - Half Day

Dismissal 12:00pm
Nov. 20 - MAPS meeting 6:00pm
Nov. 27-29 - No School

Thanksgiving Break
Dec. 2 - Board of Ed meeting 6:30pm
Dec. 12 - Choir Concert VSFAC
Dec. 20 - Holiday classroom Parties
Dec. 23-Jan. 5 - No School

Holiday Break
Jan. 6 - School Resumes

http://vsfac.com/BCCB
https://forms.gle/UfoDVT9Vg2yJyaK8A



